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Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, Editor  

 

Greetings Sir Knights! 

I’m not sure if the Knight Templar Magazine will be delivered 

before the 3rd, but if it does, please remember to vote, and if it is 

delivered after the 3rd I trust you performed your sacred duty and 

voted!   

Meetings have begun and many of our Chapters and Councils are 

planning and working degrees.  It is great to see them back at 

work, but the COVID-19 virus is still with us, and I remind 

everyone to stay vigilant.  Wash your hands, social distance and 

wear a mask.  I realize many of the imposed restrictions have 

been relaxed, and certain work is permitted in our Lodges, 

Chapters and Councils, but we must remain on guard to protect 

ourselves, families and fellow Brethren.  Remember the lyrics of 

the oldie song sung by Barry Maguire  “There will be no one to 

save with the world in a grave”.    

The Grand Encampment has issued a General Order which 

suspends all Commandery work until rescinded by the Grand 

Master.  As soon as it is lifted, this office will issue notice to every 

Commandery and the Grand Commandery officers.   

Our Educational Foundation Committee selected a well 

deserving student and her thank you note is included for your 

perusal.  This is a beneficial program and we will continue to 

grant scholarships to Vermonters furthering their education. 

Practice safe behaviors, get a flu shot and hopefully we will have 

a vaccine to help combat this virus soon. 

Pictures:  

Past Grand Commander Al Parent 

enjoys an inspection at Burlington 

Commandery   

 

 

 

 

A note from our scholarship winner. 

 
Courteously, 
Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, E. Grand Recorder 


